July 27, 2022

Good morning,

This email is being sent to all ESS Portal Contacts for employers who participate in the
Retirement Systems of Alabama. Please take a moment to review the below information. We
ask that you forward this email to your employees and/or provide on an intranet or use for new
employee orientations.

The RSA would like to make you aware of their supplemental retirement plan RSA-1 Deferred
Compensation. Whether you are a new employee or an employee who is getting ready to retire
it is to your advantage to participate in the RSA-1 Deferred Compensation Plan.

Please watch the short video found here to find out more about the plan and how to enroll.
Enrollment forms are located in the back of the RSA-1 Member Handbook.

For additional information you may contact us by email rsalinfo@rsa-al.gov or toll-free
1.877.517.0020. RSA-1 representatives are available Monday-Friday 8:00a.m.-5:00p.m.
Members can also view this information on the RSA-1 page on the RSA’s website:
https://www.rsa-al.gov/rsa-1/.

Thank you,
Rhonda H. Peters
Director of RSA-1 Deferred Compensation


https://vimeo.com/439365740?embedded=true&source=vimeo_logo&owner=23634477
https://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/RSA-1_Member_Handbook_2022.pdf
mailto:rsa1info@rsa-al.gov
https://www.rsa-al.gov/rsa-1/

